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May 30, 2024 
 
Noah Mineo 
Riverbend industries Inc.  
425 South Financial Place, Suite 3100 
Chicago, IL 60604 
 
RE: Pikeview Quarry – File No. M-1977-211, Technical Revision (TR-24), Adequacy Review 

#1 
 
Dear Noah Mineo,  
 
On May 13, 2024 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) filed your Technical 
Revision request (TR-24) for the Pikeview Quarry, Permit No. M-1977-211. During review of the 
material submitted, the Division determined that the following issue(s) of concern need to be 
adequately addressed before the Technical Revision can be considered for approval. Please provide 
the following: 
 

1. Please provide an updated list of species added to the seed mix and or shrub and tree list 
for the site if new species have been added to the site.   
 

2. The design plans for TR-24 have been reviewed by the Division’s surface water specialist, 
Rob Zuber. His comments are attached below. Responses to these items should be included 
with the responses to the above adequacy item.  

 
Please submit your response(s) to the above listed issue(s) by June 7, 2024, in order to allow the 
Division sufficient time for review. If you cannot address the above issues by June 7, 2024, please 
request an extension to the decision due date in order to ensure adequate time for the Division to 
review the materials. A decision due date of June 12, 2024 has been set. If any adequacy issues 
remain by the decision due date the Division may deny your request. 
The Division will continue to review your Technical Revision and will contact you if additional 
information is needed. 
If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me 
at 720-868-7757 or hunter.ridley@state.co.us  
 
Sincerely, 

mailto:hunter.ridley@state.co.us


   

Hunter C. Ridley 

 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
CC: Zach Trujillo, DRMS 
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Memorandum

To: Hunter Ridley, DRMS
From: Rob Zuber, P.E., DRMS
Cc: Zach Trujillo, DRMS
Date: May 30, 2024
Subject: TR-24 Application for Pikeview Quarry (File No. M-1977-211), 

Review of Revisions to Surface Water Channels

I reviewed the TR-24 application submitted for Pikeview Quarry.  I found no problems with the 
general design or the hydrology and hydraulics calculations.  However, I do have the following 
small adequacy items.

1. On Sheet 300-001 (Channel Plan), there is a label “Tie into Existing Drainage,” but it 
appears that the leader associated with this label points to the wrong location.  This 
drawing needs to be revised. 

2. The title for Sheet 300-006 is “Transition Zone North Channel.”  However, this sheet also 
includes figures for the South Channel (namely, the Plunge Pool).  The title should be 
revised to include both channels.   

Please do not hesitate to ask me questions about my review.
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